CIRCULAR KEYS CHORUS
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING

ADDENDUM TO AUGUST MEMBERSHIP REPORT

22nd SEPTEMBER 2016

Jenny McPhee has requested and been granted LOA until the end of the month for personal/health reasons.

I have tried to contact Michelle Coates on a number of occasions without any response.  Rachael Moessis tells me she spoke to her on Saturday after the concert and she indicated that she will probably not return until after Convention next year as she is finding life/chorus balance too difficult to maintain at present.  Until now I have held off changing her membership to status to an Associate Member in the hope that she would take an extended LOA as both Vicki and I had offered as an alternative but will now make arrangement to adjust her membership to that of Associate Member.  Her fees were paid until the end of June so she will need to arrange payment of arrears and payment of monthly dues in future.

Catherine and Laura Burton have both now passed their initial auditions and are working their way towards the second stage of the audition process.

Lyn Howells
Membership Chair
